463 '/2 Bryant St.
San Francisco, California
USA 94107

Helene Fried Associates 415-546-0167

8 January 1991

Mr. David Neuman
University Architect
855 Serra Street
Stanford. CA 94305

Dear David:

Almost a year has passed since the Stanford Design
Conference and I wanted to send you this note primarily
to send my regards and wish you a happy new year.

I appreciated your invitation to Denise Scott Brown,
and particularly enjoyed meeting her. Venturi Rauch
was interviewed by the San Francisco Redevelopment
Agency for the Yerba Buena Gardens project and I had
the opportunity to meet with her.

David, I am enclosing an article about folk art environ-
ments. Seymour Rosen, director of Spaces, is mentioned.
He is doing important work and will be getting in touch
with you regarding a possible Stanford involvement.

I hope this note finds you will. I look forward to seeing
you soon.

Best regards,

Helene Fried
Principal

bcc: Mr. Seymour Rosen



